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District Finances In Order

As required by law an annual independent audit of the
District’s financial statements was completed. The

District’s financial statements for the fiscal year ending
June 30, 2011 were audited in accordance with generally
accepted auditing standards. A clean opinion or “unqualified
opinion” was issued by the independent auditors - meaning
no problems were found. An audit includes examining
supporting evidence, testing account balances and assessing
the accounting principles used as well as overall financial
statement presentation.

In The News Calendar

Meyer New Board President — On December 6, 2011
Larry D. Meyer was elected by the board of directors as the
District’s new board president for 2012. Meyer, a Failure
Analysis Engineer, was first elected to the board in 1993.

Ocean Meadows Trunk Sewer Improvements
Complete — The District recently completed a project to
rehabilitate aging manholes and main sewer lines. The
project consisted of lining the inside of the pipes and coating
the interiors of the manholes to ensure the integrity of the
structures for years to come. Not only was this better for the
environment than digging and replacing the infrastructure,

it also resulted in significant cost savings to the district.

The project is a part of our ongoing capital improvement
program, which is updated periodically.
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GWSD Supports Goleta Slough Update — In january
the board made the decision to partner with other entities to
financially support a sea level rise study for the Goleta Slough.
Hollister The slough covers approximately 2,200 acres that overlap
various jurisdictions. An increase in sea level could have major
impacts to the airport and broader area. To access the sewer
treatment plant, GWSD’s main pipelines run thru parts of the
slough, and its main pumping station and office are on its
southern edge.
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One hundred people voted in the first election, officially forming the
Isla Vista Sanitary District on November 8, 1954.




